[bookmark: _GoBack]Opening from chris 
Anton thanks people for volunteering and mentions the vital link to council and SLT.
Mela introduces herself and the council. 
Matt introduces himself as the tutor rep officer. 
Council all introduce themselves. 

Matt introduces the questionnaire and explains the questions and what we need from the reps. 
· Focus on food market food and costa. 
· Social space. 
· Enrichment. 

Amy ward and penny from the library:
· Learning centres to be quiet places to study.
· Library to become a silent study area in January due to student feedback.
· 2 bookable group study rooms. 
· ST1.1 and the library IT centre are still to be quiet study areas. 
· Computers can be reserved for up to 2 hours. 

Students to keep an eye on emails for opportunities and feedback to tutors and tutor groups. 

Next meeting thursday 20th december 4pm. 

